Robert M. O’Shea, P.E.

— Consulting Engineer

914 N. Summit St.
Toledo, Ohio 43604

Phone: (419) 241-5119

JULY 8, 1986

City of Napeoleon
Engineering Department
255 W Riverview
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Attn; Mr, Richard A. Hayward
City Manager

Re: Structural Restoration of the Fire Station
Dear Mr., Hayward:

Today, July 8, a final inspection of The Fire Station project was per-
formed. Along with me were Mr. John Helberg, City of Napoleon, and Mr, John
Rosebrock, Cornerstome Construction, Inc, °

This project is complete per plans and épecifications, including
Bulletins 1, 2, and 3. I must commend Mr, Rosebrock on the neat and thor-

ough manner of the project as finalized. '

Véry truly yours,

Robert M, Q'Shea, P. E,

cc: John A. Rosebrock
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